
Announcements 9/23/24 

 
For anyone interested in playing boys lacrosse this spring there will be 

an interest meeting this Thursday at 4pm in the small cafeteria. Join us 

to meet the coaches, learn about team expectations, and add your 

name to our contact list. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



     

 


